GENERAL ASTRONAUTICS

C O R P o R A T I o N
NEW YORK, U. S. A

i WEST 420& STREET NE\X/ YORK 36,
OFFICES: New York Washmg’ron Atlanta PLEASE REPLY TO:

Field Office, Box 656

Huntsviile, Alabama

February L4, 1958

Dr. James G, Gaume
The Martin Company
Denver, Colorado

Dear Dr. Gaume:

I have heard that you presented at a recent
meeting in New York, a paper entitled "Design of an Algal
Culture Chamber Adaptable to a Space Ship .Cabin. I am
extremely THterestsd in this subject and would be most
gratified if you were to send me a copy of this paper at
your earliest convenience.

Thanking you in advance for your consideration,

I remain
Very sincerely yours,
A N
<12muﬂ‘i'J’wL~L?
Frederick I. Ordway, III
FIO:1b Director, Huntsville Office

FIRST IN ASTRONAUTICS



